
Buckland St Mary Primary School

6th February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are aware our school received a 1 day monitoring visit from Ofsted at the end of term, December
2022. The purpose of this visit was to quality assure the progress that the school is making since our last
inspection in October 2021.

We are pleased that the report reflects the improvements to date and highlights many of the ongoing
improvements that the school has identified and that we are well on track to achieve a good judgement at
our next full inspection

A 1 day monitoring visit does not change the grading of the school at this point and will only state that
‘Leaders have made progress towards good’ or ‘Leaders have not demonstrated progress’. As you can see
in bold on the first page of our report we are pleased to report that we are making progress to improve
the school.

A copy of the report can be found on our website.

https://www.bucklandstmaryceprimaryschool.co.uk/1109/ofsted

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Steve Morton
Head of School


